
TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL
RESPONSE TO COVID-19

Town Council Meeting
Wednesday, May 13, 2020



KEY UPDATES
• NC COVID-19 Testing

• Completion of IFC 

decongregation

• Salute to Healthcare 

workers

• Mask distribution initiative

• Entered Phase One on 

Friday, May 8th



PHASE ONE UPDATE

• Robust communication 

campaign

• Education-first approach 

to enforcement

• Town facilities remain 

closed

• Exploring creative
options for reopening



LONG-TERM RECOVERY

• Planning for Phase 2 and 

Phase 3

• Formalize 

planning process

• On-board 

recovery contractor

• Engage local partners



Questions?


